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April 15, 2014

Lawrence Bernstein, Esq,
3510 Springland Lane NW
Washington, D.C. 20008

Re: KPSC (FM), Palm Springs, California
University of Southern California
Facility Identification Number: 69394
Special Temporary Authority
BESTA-20 14041 OAAG

Dear Counsel:
BLED-20131 1 19AOY

This is in reference to the request filed April 10, 2014, on behalf of University of Southern
California ("USC"). USC requests an extension of the special temporary authority ("STA")
granted March 26, 2013, to operate Station KPSC with emergency antenna facilities pursuant to
Section 73.1680. The STA extension request indicates that the licensee has completed
construction pursuant to its construction permit BPED-20130617AAD, that KPSC is operating
with the construction permit facilities, and that the licensee is currently awaiting review of its
license application. Once the license is granted, USC will request cancellation of the STA.

License application BLED-20 13111 9AOY has been reviewed and found acceptable for filing,
and IS HEREBY GRANTED.' With the grant of this license, continued operation by the STA
facility is no longer needed, and STA extension request BESTA-20140410AAG IS DISMISSED.

Sincerely,

Dale Bickel
Senior Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: University of Southern California

The license application included a request that the licensee not be required to show compliance with Condition No.
4 on the construction permit. FCC staff have reviewed the request and concur that the requirements may be waived
in this instance.
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